
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

February 3, 2025 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Dear TenthFuture Supporter, 
 
On Tuesday, May 7, 2025, TenthFuture, Inc., a 501(c)3 non-profit organization, will sponsor its 12th annual Dr. 
Stan McKenzie Classic Golf Tournament at Golf Club of Texas, 13600 Briggs Ranch, San Antonio, Texas 78245.  
Registration begins at 8:00 a.m. and tee time is 9:00 a.m.   
 

Since its inception, our organization has used proceeds from the golf tournament to benefit Paul Quinn College, 
student scholarships and community-based organizations furthering the work of community development 
across Texas.  To date, TenthFuture Inc. has distributed nearly $665,000 towards our charitable causes including 
$294,000 to Paul Quinn College, an outstanding Historically Black College and University (HBCU) located in 
Dallas, TX.  We need partners to ensure the continued success of this work. We invite your participation as a 
corporate sponsor in one of the categories listed below.   
 

Tournament Sponsorship Levels: 
• Title Sponsor ($10,000) - Includes company logo placement on TenthFuture, Inc. website and golf 

tournament banners, 5 teams of 4- and 3-hole sponsorships 
• Titanium Sponsor ($7,000) - Includes company logo placement on golf tournament banners, 4 teams of 

4- and 3-hole sponsorships 
• Platinum Sponsor ($5,000) - Includes company logo placement on golf tournament banners, 3 teams of 

4- and 3-hole sponsorships 
• Gold Sponsor ($3,000) - Includes 2 teams of 4- and 3-hole sponsorships 
• Silver Sponsor ($2,000) - Includes 2 teams of 4- and 2-hole sponsorships 
• Bronze Sponsor ($1,000) - Includes 1 team of 4- and 1-hole sponsorship 

 

The payment options available include: 
CashApp: $TenthFutureinc; Zelle: finance@10thFuture.org; PayPal: @TenthfutureInc 

 

In addition, payments can be made by check(s) payable to: TenthFuture, Inc., PO Box 322, LaVernia, TX 78121. 
 

Please send correspondence emails to LCarmenBryant@gmail.com. 
 

Your sponsorship will be prominently displayed during the event and acknowledged during the banquet.  With 
your help as a corporate partner, we can make a tremendous difference in improving our community.  We look 
forward to your positive reply. If you have any questions or require additional information, please call 214-333-
2632 for sponsorship and player registration.  We thank you for your support and will send you a donation letter 
for tax purposes.  
 

With much gratitude and thanksgiving, 

Dr. Mark A. Washington      Dwayne Hysmith 
Dr. Mark A. Washington,     Dwayne Hysmith 
TenthFuture Inc. Tournament Chair    TenthFuture Inc. Tournament Co-Chair 

501(c)3 non-profit Organization 

4347 South Hampton Road, Suite 245 
Dallas, TX 75234 
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